
 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

Update Regarding Packaging and Labeling Requirements  
 
 

Linthicum, MD (July 07, 2021) – Pursuant to COMAR 10.62.24.01 and 10.62.29.01, and as 
outlined in Bulletin 2021-006, all medical cannabis products must be in compliance with new 
packaging and labeling regulatory requirements by July 18, 2021. 
 
This means that all products must bear the Maryland Medical Cannabis Commission (MMCC) 
approved Universal Symbol and the following statements: 

• “Consumption of medical cannabis may impair your ability to drive a car or operate 
machinery. Please use extreme caution.” 

• “There may be health risks associated with cannabis use, especially during pregnancy 
or breastfeeding.” 

• “This package contains cannabis. Keep out of the reach of children and animals.” 

Dispensaries with products currently in inventory that do not meet the packaging and labeling 
requirements of COMAR 10.62.24.01 and 10.62.29.01 may label those products with a sticker 
and/or a product insert to ensure compliance by July 18, 2021. 
 
All products sold after July 18, 2021 must be in compliance with the packaging and labeling 
requirements of COMAR 10.62.24.01 and 10.62.29.01. 

https://mmcc.maryland.gov/Documents/bulletins/MMCC%20Bulletin%20-%20Edibles%20Effective%20Date_5.17.21.pdf

